
 

Phase 1 Construction Work 
Shoreline Stabilization, Habitat and Trail Improvements  

McLaughlin Eastshore State Park 
Albany Beach Restoration and Public Access Project  

Construction Starts June 8, 2015  

Starting Monday, June 8, 2015, East Bay Regional 

Park District will begin repairing the eroding 

shoreline along the “Lower Neck” trail connect-

ing the Albany Plateau to the Bulb.  The project 

will stop erosion of the landfill and trail into San 

Francisco Bay, enhance habitat and improve acces-

sibility for disabled & mobility impaired visitors.  
 

Park visitors should expect to see truck and 

heavy equipment accessing the park to conduct 

this work.   Public access to the bulb, beach and  

eastern portion of the  plateau (loop around the 

Burrowing Owl/Fenced area) will remain open to 

the public.  The western Plateau and Lower Neck 

trail will be construction work zones closed to the 

public.  These areas are scheduled to re-open for 

park use after construction is complete around 

November 2015. 
 

To protect public safety during this work, please do not 

enter the work area, obey signs and construction flag-

gers and keep your dog(s) on leash and away from 

trucks and heavy equipment. Thank you for your coop-

eration and we apologize in advance for any inconven-

ience this may cause.  

M. Eastshore State Park General Plan 

South Neck Shoreline Erosion 

Project Sponsor:   East Bay Regional Park District 

Location:     McLaughlin Eastshore State Park 

Affected Area:    Lower Neck Trail (Albany Neck), Western Plateau, Trail Detours 

When:     June 8, 2015 through November 1, 2015 

Purpose:     Shoreline repair, habitat enhancement, public access improvements 

Contact:     Chris Coles, District Construction Representative, 510-393-5112  




